
WSC Bookstore COVID-19 Changes and Updates – Spring 2021 
Due to the continuing need to practice personal and social distancing to slow the spread of COVID-19, 
the WSC Bookstore has made the following changes to how students will access bookstore services. 

 
Bookstore  

The WSC Bookstore is open with the following guidelines and restrictions: 

• Capacity – Access to the bookstore will be limited to 10 individuals at a time. 
• Appointments – The bookstore will continue to allow customers to make appointments for 

online order pick-ups, book purchases, and any other bookstore business.  Appointments can be 
made here. 

• Sanitation Station – We will provide face masks, hand sanitizer, and gloves at the front door. 
Please consider using a face mask and gloves or hand sanitizer before entering the store. 

• Social Distancing – Customers will be asked to observe a 6’ distance between themselves and 
others. Please use the marks on the floor at the check-out counter as a guide. 

• Coffee Bar – The coffee bar will be open and available with some restrictions (ie. removal of 
self-serve drip coffee, free access to straws, cups, etc.) 

Fall Rental Returns 

Rental textbook(s) are due back to the WSC Bookstore no later than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, December 18, 
2020.  

If returning books by mail, UPS, or FedEx, please include your name, student email, and student ID 
number to ensure proper credit. All rentals must be postmarked on or before December 18th to the 
following address:  

WSC Bookstore 
1410 University Avenue 
Williston, ND 58801 
 
Any exceptions must be approved by the Bookstore Manager, via email 
(Jamie.montgomery@willistonstate.edu), prior to the rental due date. 
 
Spring Books 
 
Students are encouraged to order books through the bookstore website, whenever possible. Spring 
book ordering will start December 1, 2020 and students may choose to have orders shipped or held for 
pick-up in the store.  For in-store pickup, please make an appointment through the bookstore’s 
appointment app here.   
 
Students must have their WSC issued student ID or a valid photo ID when picking up online orders in 
the store. Arrangements must be made with the Bookstore Manager in advance before an order will be 
released to anyone other than the student, including parents and spouses.  
 

https://williston-state-college-bookstore.appointlet.com/
mailto:Jamie.montgomery@willistonstate.edu
https://williston-state-college-bookstore.appointlet.com/


Fall books will not be available on the sales floor for purchase.  Instead, the WSC Bookstore staff will be 
providing valet book service. Students wishing to purchase books in-store must have the following 
PRIOR to visiting the bookstore: 
 

• Complete schedule with class/section numbers (5 digits) 
• Student ID 

 
Finally, students should review our “Important Textbook Information” on our website for additional 
information and important dates. 
 
Any exceptions must be approved by the Bookstore Manager, via email 
(Jamie.montgomery@willistonstate.edu), prior to the rental due date. 
 
The WSC Bookstore staff is always at your service and we are here to answer any questions you may 
have. 

Stay safe and healthy! 
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